TRONOX =
PUBLIC NOTICE

PROPOSED MODIFICATIONS TO
MURRAY-DARLING BASIN OPERATIONS
ENVIRONMENTAL PLANNING AND ASSESSMENT ACT 1979 (NSW)
Tronox Mining Australia Limited is the proponent of the following mineral
sands mining and processing operations (collectively known as the

Murray-Darling Basin Operations):

* Broken Hill Mineral Separation Plant — approved under Part 4 of the
NSW Environmental Planning & Assessment Act 1979 (EP&A Act)
(Development Consent [DA 345-11-01]);

» Atlas-Campaspe Mineral Sands Project — approved under Part 4 of
the EP&A Act (Development Consent [SSD _5012));

* Snapper Mineral Sands Mine — approved under Part 3A of the EP&A
Act (Project Approval [06_0168]); and

* Ginkgo Mineral Sands Mine — approved under Part 4 of the EP&A Act
(Development Consent [DA 251-09 01]).

On Thursday, 14 April 2022, Tronox Mining Australia Limited lodged four

modification applications for the Ore Transport and Processing

Modifications (the Proposed Modifications) with the NSW Department

of Planning and Environment seeking approval to modify the four

Murray-Darling Basin Operations’ State Significant Development

consents pursuant to section 4.55(1A) of the EP&A Act. The consent

authority for the Proposed Modifications will be the NSW Minister for

Planning.

The Proposed Modifications include changes to the Murray-Darling

Basin Operations to allow for the short-term transport of ore (rather than

mineral concentrate) from the Atlas Campaspe Project to the other

Murray-Darling Basin Operations sites for processing.

The applications for the Proposed Modifications and accompanying

documents can be accessed on the NSW Major Projects Planning

Portal (https://www.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/major-projects).

For further information relating to Proposed Modifications, please

contact:

Chaka Chirozva
Approvals and Stakeholder Specialist
Tronox Mining Australia
Chaka.Chirozva@tronox.com




